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TWO KILLED THURSDAY IN ACCIDENT AT FLETC

One construction worker unloading cinderblocks at the Federal Law Enforcement 
Training Center at Glynco was electrocuted Thursday and another died while 
apparently trying to save him, Glynn County police said.

The two Brunswick men, Beauford Grant Jr. 27, and Leon L. Causey Jr., 28, were 
pronounced dead at the scene by Glynn County Coroner Al Chapman.

Witnesses said the two men were working at a physical training building under 
construction at the northwest corner of the FLETC facility.

Police said Grant, an employee of Glynn Concrete Co., was operating a crane by 
remote control from the ground when the crane struck a high-voltage power line.

Causey, an employee of Dawson Construction Co., apparently tried to get Grant free 
and was killed himself, police said.[rest of article is Causey’s obituary—AH]
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SERVICES TOMORROW FOR BEAUFORD GRANT

Funeral services for Beauford Grant Jr., 27, a native of the Brookman community, 
will be held at 2 p.m. Tuesday at Springfield Baptist Church, on Myer [sic] Hill 
Road, Brookman community with Rev. L.T. Sanders officiating.  Interment will follow 
in the Higginbotham Cemetery.

Grant died last Tuesday as a result of contact with a high voltage power line while 
operating a crane by remote control.

He was a 1970 graduate of Risley High School and was employed by the Glynn Concrete 
Co.

He is survived by his wife, Mrs. Daisy L. Grant of Brunswick; his parents, Mr. and 
Mrs. Beauford Grant, Sr. of Brunswick; five sisters, Mrs. Ozzie Lee Thornton of 
Jacksonville, Fla., Misses Bertha Grant, Shirley Grant, May Grant, and Susan Grant, 
all of Brunswick; three brothers, Washington Grant, David Grant, and Arnold Grant, 
all of Brunswick; maternal grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Sollomon Carroll of 
Brunswick; several aunts, uncles, and other relatives.

Active pallbearers will be Charlie Wiggs, James Davis, Lemon Johnson, Moses Gray, 
Matthew Brooks, Roy Brooks, Odell Lee and James Darrisaw.  Honorary pallbearers 
will be Roger Ricks, Harold Friedman, Joseph Demery, Levi Atkinson, L.C. Clinch, 
Spencer Waye, the Isaac Johnson choir, and Risley High class of 1978 [sic].

The family will be at the home of his parents in the Buck Swamp Road.  They will 
receive friends tonight at the funeral home from 7 to 8:30 p.m.

Collins Funeral Home is in charge of funeral arrangements.
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